
 

We will be holding a cake sale on  

Children in Need day. 

We will be most grateful to receive  

donations of cakes (no nuts please), 
which can be left in the Community 

Room on Thursday 15th November. 

Cakes will be on sale at breaktime and 

after school on Friday 16th November. 

Cost 20p per cake 


